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BMXWA State Championships
Congratulations and well done to all Southside members who competed at the State Titles. It was a fantastic couple of days with some very hard racing done by all. Full results are available on the BMXWA website.
Scout Hall Toilets

We are very pleased to announce that as of last week, we now have an agreement with the Scouts to use their toilets. They have kindly agreed to us using them every Saturday during racing. HOWEVER we must remind everyone that this privilege will be taken away if we do not keep the toilets CLEAN. Parents, please ensure young children are accompanied when using toilets and all members are asked to be vigilant in maintaining the cleanliness of the toilets.

Saturday Practice

If you do happen to get to the track early on Saturday, before racing, we need a few volunteers to be Flag Marshals before the Rostered person comes on duty. We have people working on the track and need to make sure it is safe for the riders. Please see Marcus or just grab a flag while practice is on.
Coaching
We have now set up coaching with Jade McPherson on Thursday afternoons. We still have places available for Group 3. These coaching sessions will run every two weeks starting from Thursday 25th October. If you are interested YOU MUST put your name down, do not just turn up as we are governed by the number of people in each group. The cost will be $10 per person for the hour, which is payable direct to Jade. If you have any questions relating to the coaching you may speak to Jade after the coaching session. Any other queries, please speak to Tania at the Canteen.

Super Series Award Night

The Great Escape Hillarys Boat Harbour, Saturday 1st December. Tickets will be approx $6 each, and will be available soon. This event is open to all BMX riders regardless of whether they have competed in the 2007 Super Series tour. It is usually a great night and a chance to mix with other competitors with the whole Great Escape complex closed to the general public.

Gate Practice

Gate practice will still happen on Thursday afternoons, along side the Coaching sessions. We will share the gate and the track for both of these. It is for members only and full safety gear MUST be worn. We will trial this and if it does not work we will change one to another day. Please give it a few weeks trial.
2008 BMX Australia & Champbikx Tour

This is a National event run under UCI rules and will be held on Saturday 1st and Sunday 2nd December at Southern Districts BMX Club, MEDINA. Sunday will also see the running of the AT Concrete and Taylor’s Bike Shop Open Day. Nomination forms for both events are available on the BMXWA website. If you want to know any more about any of these events please see Tania at the Canteen.

Christmas Wind-Up

The end of year Christmas Windup and Trophy presentation day is getting closer. It will be held on Sunday 9th December at Bicton Quarantine Park, Bicton. More details will be available soon. To register your interest, please put your name down at the Canteen. We also have a raffle on this day, so if you have any goodies to donate or know anyone else that can donate, we do have a club template letter available.

Race Jersey orders
We now have stock of Club Race Jerseys, they are $65 each, and are available at the canteen.

Calendar Changes

Please note that all changes made to our Club Calendar will be on the Southside BMX website. All round, week numbers and non scoring days will be on this calendar.

Canteen

The Canteen ladies are happy for any suggestions for the menu. If you have any ideas please see Cathryn or Donna in the Canteen.

	Licenses due to expire:


Tanimi Hansen
4 November 2007
Aaron Parany
4 November 2007

Joshua Collier
11 November 2007
Carl Hough
13 November 2007

Rachel Gaskin
15 November 2007
Asher Brolsma
18 November 2007

	Upcoming Events Reminder:


· Probix / Champbix / Open Day
-
Saturday & Sunday 1st & 2nd December 2007
· Super Series Award Night
-
Saturday 1st December 2007
· Xmas Wind-Up & Trophy Presentation
-
Sunday 9th December 2007
Forms for all these events are now on the BMXWA website

Thank you to our sponsors
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